[bookmark: _GoBack]Not Applicable – On January 15, 2018, Kendall College LLC. and Kendall’s parent company, Laureate Education, Inc., entered into an agreement with National Louis University pursuant to which Kendall’s current educational programs and other assets would transfer to NLU and become the Kendall College of Culinary Arts and Hospitality Management at NLU.  This transfer was completed on August 6, 2018.  Kendall College no longer offers any educational programs and has voluntarily relinquished its accreditation with the Higher Learning Commission.    

